To:

Director

State Significant Acceleration

NSW Planning

Department of Planning and Environment
Locked Bag 5022

PARRAMATTA NSW2p4

Name of Application NERINGAH SENIORS HOUSING & HOSPITAL

Number of Application: $5D-45121248

My name and address: (TO BE WITHHELD FROM PUBLICATION)

WAHROONGA 2076



TJo:

Director

State Significant Acceleration

NSW Planning

Department of Planning and Environment
Locked Bag 5022

PARRAMATTA NSW224

Name of Application NERINGAH SENIORS HOUSING & HOSPITAL
Number of Application: SSD-45121248

I object to the proposal on the basis that Neringah Avenue could not cope with the additional traffic
that would result from the proposed development. The street is too narrow, the road at the bottom
to the north into which it leads (Warwilla Avenue), is bumper to bumper morning and afternoon
with children being dropped at and collected from Abbotsieigh Junior School in Woonona Avenue.

The traffic generated by the recent changes to roads surrounding Wahroonga shopping village and
the fact that the only access to turn right (west) on to the Pacific Highway from the entire area (from
Coonanbarra Road) is closed for six hours a day, should also be taken into consideration.
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